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Hello, 

Kevin COOK <kevin.c.cook@multco.us> 

Tue, Oct 23, 2018 at 7:29 PM 

I am writing to express my support for the North Tualatin Mountains Access Master Plan. I have spent my entire life as an 
outdoors person, eagle scout, hiker, bird watcher, wildlife advocate, and mountain biker. I strive to appreciate nature, 
often on a bicycle. I have been fortunate to view cougar, bobcat, badger, black bears, elk, deer, mountain goats, and 
many more animals all while riding a mountain bike. Please allow access and do not place further restrictions on the plan 
as 2 very large parcels have already limited opportunity for bike access. If the plan allowed diffuse access throughout the 
4 parcels less concentrated impacts will occur. Please see the image of the deer that I saw while riding a bike in 
Portland. We can all share with each other, and while maintaining sensitive wildlife habitat. Other municipalities provide 
shared tra ils and they are great! Please do the same. Listen to science and reason please, and allow mountain bike 
access to the trail systems. 
Thank you . 
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